
       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                       SELECTMEN  

              MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 22, 2021 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Jamison Hines. 

Next Monday is fifth Monday and will be a short meeting to pay bills.  

William Coll requested tax cards for 589 Old Walpole Rd and 608 Old Walpole Rd. 

The Town of Surry received chk#6186 from Granite State Solar LLC for a building permit for a solar 

installation for Dugrenier of 278 Pond Rd.  

The selectmen discussed revising the building permits for an increase and adding  items. 

Stebbins quote for the townhall steeple was $26.500.00.  Jamison Hines will contact Minkler for a 

second quote.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Bruce Smith is willing to represent the selectmen on the Budget Committee. The selectmen agreed.  

The selectmen discussed the assessment review for 2022.  

The selectmen discussed the tax collector’s submissions to the new auditor. Jay Croteau has left a 

message for the auditor to call him requesting a meeting next Monday night.  

ARPA monies contact John Berglund.  

Durwin Clark will respond to the report of the ditches on the Old Walpole Rd as well the brush pile. 

Avitar assessing invoice. Jill Lane will contact Avitar.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The new Highway sander was delivered.  

Jay Croteau will work on Intents to Cut for John Davis. Jay Croteau worked on updates for the website.  

Jay Croteau reported on gun shooting at Forge Rd. Black Brook Industrial park from 6:00 A.M. Saturday 

until 11:30 at night . Keene PD was responded to the call.  

The Town of Surry received the Cargill salt delivery.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

  

 



 

 


